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   3rd March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

School Meal Price Increase 
 

 
Our school meals are provided by Walsall Council who have advised us of a price increase of 
5p per meal to all PAID meals, taking the cost up to £2.15 effective from 17th April 2023, due 
to the following reason; 
 
Our aim as your school food provider is to deliver great food at affordable prices for both 
children and parents. Unfortunately, as the cost-of-living crisis is still ongoing we continue to 
experience the knock on effect of this in our own day to day lives with prices in supermarkets 
and other daily costs rising almost weekly. This has in turn impacted the prices we pay for 
food and the wages we pay our staff. 
  
Should you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Nin Matharu 
Head Teacher  
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